
Highlights from the Faculty of Science for the academic year 2014-15 

Dr Alida Janmaat, from the Department of Biology, actively participated as a member of the local 
Organizing Committee for the International Congress on Invertebrate Pathology and Microbial Control 
and also at the 48th Annual Meeting of the Society for Invertebrate Pathology held August 9-13, 2015 at 
the University of British Columbia (UBC). As Scientific Program Co-Chair, she did a superb job 
coordinating the many sessions that ran during the four 
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The 3rd Annual Faculty of Science AAAwards
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